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Creating a state level certification process for something that is already handled and 

monitored at the Federal level makes no sense at all. This is a waste of our tax 

dollars. Gun dealers are already regulated and subject to Federal and State 

requirements on everything they do.  This bill also does not give any indication as to 

what they study will look for or why it is needed. Is there any factual data that 

indicates any further study is needed or is this another pointless bill that will waste 

time and tax money to "fix" something that is not a problem? 


